
 
NOVEMBER 
Sat 30th  

Choir at Salford Priors 
XmasTree switch on 
 

DECEMBER 
Wed 4th 1.30pm 
Reception Sept ‘20 Open 
Event 
Thurs 5th 

Non uniform day 
Thurs 5th 1.30pm 
Reception Sept ‘20 Open 
Event 
Thurs 5th 6.45pm 
Class 4 RSC The Boy In 
The Dress 
Fri 6th 9.10am 
Celebration assembly 
Fri 6th 6-8pm 

PTA Christmas Fair 
Sat 7th 
Round Table Santa Float 
Tues 10th 9am 
Flu immunisation  
Tues 10th 2pm & 6pm 
KS1 The Innkeeper’s 

Breakfast 
Wed 11th 4.15pm 
Choir at Budgens 
Sat 14th 2-2.45pm 
Choir at Hillers 

Mon 16th 7pm 
KS2 Superstan 
Tues 17th 2pm & 7pm 
KS2 Superstan 
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Celebration Assembly 
Please note that next Friday, 6th December, our Celebration Assembly 
will be held at 9:10 am. This is to allow the PTA time to set up the hall 
for the Christmas Fair. It will be a shorter assembly just for any awards 
and Star of the Week. 
 
Christmas Performances  

This week we sent out letters giving details of the KS1 and KS2            
performances in December. Please make sure that all requests for tickets 
have been sent into school by Wednesday 4th. Miss Britt is now sending 
out tickets to those of you who have sent in your request, please check 
book bags for your ticket envelopes. 

 

Mufti Day 

Thursday 5th December will be a mufti day in support of the PTA       

Christmas Fair. In exchange for coming into school in non-uniform, we are 

asking for a donation of a bottle or an item which could be used in a 

Christmas Hamper (such as jams, chocolates, biscuits, gift sets etc). All of 

your kind donations will be used either on the bottle tombola or in our 

hampers for the Christmas Raffle. 

 
PTA Christmas Fair 

Our PTA are working hard putting together the final touches for 

next week’s Christmas Fair and we are looking forward to seeing 

everyone on the 6th December. 

We urgently need volunteers to run the children’s Present Room. 

If you know of any former pupils or grandparents who would be 

happy to help, please let us know.  

If you are a keen baker, our cake team will be collecting donations of biscuits, cookies or 

traybakes on the morning of the 6th ready to sell at the fair that evening. 

 

The very talented Charlotte Broadbent has kindly offered 
to support the PTA by making these gorgeous              
personalised gingerbread decorations. They will have 
your chosen name embroidered in gold and are made 
from genuine TG jumpers! Cost is £5 of which Charlotte 
will then make a donation to the PTA.  Please contact 
Charlotte directly or message her via her Little Birdie 

House Facebook page to place your order. Too cute to miss! 
  

Our Fair is one of the biggest fundraisers of the year for the school so as ever we are 

very grateful for your support and generosity. 

 
Christmas Post Box 

The Christmas post box will be arriving outside the TG school office on 
Monday 9th December and will be in operation for the last two weeks of 
term. Children are most welcome to post their Christmas cards in the box. 
Please make sure that cards are clearly addressed with the name and 
class of the intended recipient. It is also useful to add surnames as in 
some class there is more than one child with the same first name. 
 

NEWSLETTER  

29th November 2019 
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Star of The Week    

Iris Holt                 Class 1 

Henry Davies    Class 2  

Lily Hibbert     Class 3 

Maiya Ellix            Class 4 


